BOARD OF TRUSTEE LETTER:

Dear Ruh Afza Afridi, M.D. and members of the nomination committee of APPNA;

I have been a Life Member of APPNA for at least 13 years and an annual member for over ten years. I have participated in APPNA activities, meeting, and especially in SWDRC APPNA for a very long time.

I am a private practitioner of Cardiovascular Medicine in southern Illinois for 36 years. I am board certified in Cardiovacular Medicine and Internal Medicine.

I was approached by caring APPNA members and friend to apply for this respected Board of Trustee position for the Midwest Region.

I will try my utmost best to serve our organization to the best of my capabilities. During this divisive time in APPNA, I will strive for neutrality unite APPNA.

Recently, there has been turmoil in APPNA and we need to have a Board of Trustee member to unite APPNA.

I will abide by our constitution and do my best to unite APPNA and take it to a higher level as a team member.

I have worked with many APPNA presidents from different alumni for years as an active member representative of the SWDRC APPNA.

Current Board of Trustee APCNA and Khyber alumni of a very long time.

Also, I have served as a Board of Trustee member at our hospital for two elected terms and I understand the responsibility this position requires.

I have been involved in numerous arbitration between medical staff and administration as a senior member of the Medical Staff.

I can assure you all that I will do my best as a senior member of APPNA to bring unity, follow our constitution, and bring APPNA to a higher level.

Sincerely,

Naeem A. Khan M.D. FACC